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On July 22, 1999 the Nebraska Department of Environmental Quality received a 

submittal of information from Crow Butte Resources, Inc. The submittal was the final report for 

the six-month stabilization period of the I-196 shallow excursion. 

The Department has reviewed all of the information submitted and determined that the 

affected waters have been returned to or brought within acceptable levels of baseline conditions. 

Therefore, restoration efforts at the I-196 shallow excursion have been successful. 

The Department hereby accepts the restoration of the I-196 shallow excursion area. All 

monitoring wells associated with the restoration activities (196a through 196o) shall be 

abandoned according to Title 178, Chapter 12. 

If you have any questions concerning this matter, please contact David Miesbach of my 

staff at (402) 471-0096. Thank-you. 
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Sincerely, 

Michael Linder 
Director 
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